

573 Forest Road Spring Terrace NSW 2798 PH: 02 6365 4287 E: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au WEB: springterr-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Term 4	Weeks 7 and 8	2023
	What's on at STPS	
Date:	Activity	
29 November	Orange Public School Matinee performance	
30 November	Swimming Lessons at Orange Aquatic Centre	
	Book Club due today	
7 December	Final Swimming Lessons at Orange Aquatic Centre	
13 December	Annual Presentation Evening at 6.00 pm	
14 December	Year 6 Farewell Dinner	
18 December	Last day of 2023 for Students	
1 February 2024	First day of school for students in Years 1 – 6	
	Best start Assessment for Kindergarten	
2 February 2024	Kindergarten first full day	
	Messages from the Principal	

Dear Parents and Carers,

With less than three weeks of the school year left, our students continue to demonstrate high levels of dedication and commitment to their learning and the playground has been filled with kindness, creativity and some impressive moves on the tennis court.

# Orange Public School Matinee Performance - 'In the Frame'

Tomorrow we will be travelling to Orange Civic Theatre at 10:30am to watch Orange Public School's performance of 'In the Frame'. After the performance, students in K-3 will visit the library and Year 4-6 students will visit Orange Regional Museum.

Please ensure that you have provided the contact name of who is collecting your child/ren at 3.10 pm from the library undercover area.

Ms Julie Day A/Principal



#### **Awards**

### **Student of the Week**

Ryan, Hugh,

# **Merit Award**

Lawson, Sophie,

#### **Birthdays**

Harvey, Sophia, Lincoln







### **STPS News**

### **Presentation Evening**

Planning is well underway for our annual presentation assembly on Wednesday 13 December. The evening will commence at 6.00 pm under the COLA. Please bring a chair for your comfort.

#### **Year 6 Farewell Dinner**

Our Year 5 students are busy planning a celebration event to host our Year 6 graduating students and their parents on Thursday 14 December. This is an exciting time for our school leavers and their families as they prepare for high school next year.

### **P&C News**

The P&C are hosting an end of year social gathering for families, following the Presentation Evening on Wednesday, 13 December. A BBQ Sausage Sizzle, cold and hot drinks will be provided. Families are asked to bring a plate to share of savoury or sweet finger foods, and a picnic blanket or chairs.

Bec Robinson and Christine Holmes

P&C Co Presidents

# **Community News and Information**



Central West Gymsports is hosting the National Danish Performance Team on their world tour from 5-10 December 2023.

They are performing their show on Saturday 9 December at 3pm